
                                          GREENVILLE UTILITIES COMMISSION 
 
                                             GREENVILLE, NORTH CAROLINA 

                                             CLARIFICATION FOR RFQ #16-04 

 

Currently on the Greenville Utilities' web page (www.guc.com) there is a Request For 
Qualifications #16-04 for:  Engineering Services For Commercial Parking Lot. 

For clarification this is a RFQ “Request for Qualifications” your proposal should be submitted per 
the RFQ.  
 
Engineering designs and cost estimates are not expected or requested at this time. 
 
 
Concerning the Commercial Parking Lot referred to in the RFQ the address is:   400 West 5th 
Street.  Parcel numbers 26913, 16533, 28899, and 16971. 
 

http://www.guc.com/

